
I am strongly opposed to this bill, not only will it affect my home value, it will also reduce my ability to use an asset that I purchased. 
The data for which this bill is based on it one sided and the "scientific data" that was presented was flawed and doesn't take into 
account the river usage by all boats, erosion by boat traffic, time,dates, days that boats are in these areas. Furthermore, this data 
doesn't take into account the major fluctuations in seasonal water movement in the Newberg Pool. The data is based on other forms 
from other areas and bodies of water. This is being used to punish 2/3's of boat owners and will have a direct impact on me and my 
families livelihood. I am appalled at the way this and 2555 have been presented and how the opposed side has been treated. This is 
not what we as your constitutes want and it's being done by the minority to punish the majority. 

There needs to be time to evaluate the everchanging rules the last 2 years and get real (actual on river data) to show the cause and 
affect. Until then, this is flawed and will continue to be. 


